
Harry Kim 
Mayor 

Roy Takemoto 
Managing Director 

West Hawai'i Office 
74-5044 Ane Keohokiilole Hwy 
Kailua-Kona, Hawai'i 96740 
Phone(808)323-4770 
Fax (808) 327-3563 

October 8, 2020 

Mr. Zendo Kem 
194 Wiwoole St. 
Hilo, HI 96720 

Dear Mr. Kem: 

Special Permit Application 

County of Hawai'i 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

Applicant: Christian Liberty Ministries of Hawaii Inc. 
Request: Special Permit Application (SPP 20-000217) 
Subject: Request to Withdraw Special Permit Application 
Tax Map Key: (3) 1-9-001: 016 & 017 (por) 

Michael Yee 
Director 

April Surprenant 
Acting Deputy Director 

East Hawai'i Office 
I 0 I Pauahi Street, Suite 3 

Hilo, Hawai'i 96720 
Phone (808) 961-8288 

Fax (808) 961-8742 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated September 9, 2020 requesting to 
withdraw your Special Permit application. Based on your request, we will be withdrawing the 
above referenced application. 

We will be refunding your filing fee of $500.00 under separate cover. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Jessica Andrews at 961-8155. 

Sincerely, I 
I ~v-cJ.C---~ _ _) 
I ~ MICHAEL YEE 

Planning Director 

JMA:kvs 
\\coh33\planning\public\wpwin60'Jessica\Letters\ChristianLiberty-Ack-WithdrawSP.doc 

cc: Claudia Lato, Senior Account Clerk· 
GIS Section 
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